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Kia Ora Koutou 
 
I feel like such a stuck record today!  It was absolutely awesome taking the school to Wellington 
yesterday. The students were amazing and were so well behaved, they are a credit to the school, 
their families and the Pirinoa community.  As a PB4L team we will sit down and discuss the reward 
options for the end of term 4. 
 

 

It is the last day of the term today and I am sure that there are more people than me that are 
looking forward to some time to relax, reflect and get recharged for the rest of the year. Today we 
say goodbye to Angus and Mrs Locke. We wish them well on their next adventures. It has been a 
pleasure to work with both of you and we will miss you both. 
 

So lastly, I would like to say a big thank you to all parents and community members for your help 
over the term.  If it wasn't for your support, Pirinoa School wouldn't be the greatest school that it is. 
I look forward to working with you all next term.  
 
Your Principal  
Troy Anderson 
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ROOM 1 WEEKLY NEWS  

We had a great trip to Wellington yesterday. 
The zoo had amazing animals and some of the 
children got to pat Kangaroos. After the zoo we 
went to Trampoline Land and jumped all over 
the place. Some children played a game of 
dodge ball on the trampolines and some 
children were doing flips and dives. We had a 
great day and everybody was really tired at the 
end. Some Room 1 students went to sleep on 
the bus (Ursula)! We hope that everybody has 
a safe and relaxing holiday. 
 

ROOM 2 NEWS 

 

Did you know: 
 SAUSAGE SIZZLE: Thank you to  

ANDREA DIDSBURY who is cooking on 
29th July. 
If you haven’t returned your sausage roster, 
please return on Monday 25th July.  We now 
have replies from 9 out of 26 families!!  
Thank you so much to those who have 
offered to help. 

 SCHOOL NOTICEBOARD:  Check out the 
noticeboard for heaps of holiday ideas from 
ice skating to cooking classes!  

 LOST:  Merino jersey, size 7-8, labelled 
‘DIDS’. Please check your child’s jersey at 
home and contact Andrea Didsbury if you 
have found it. 

 YUMMY STICKERS:  Keep collecting those 
stickers and cut-out labels and bring to 
school in Term 3.  Help us earn some new 
sports equipment from them.  Thank you. 

RUGBY RESULTS: 
U13: Win. 
U11: Loss. 
U9: Loss. 
U8: 1 win, 1 loss. 
U6: Win. 
RUGBY DRAW –  
Saturday 9th  July: 
U6: 9.30am-v- Featherston @ Greytown F1.3; 
10am –v- Gladstone Gold @ Greytown Field 1.2. 
U8: 9.30am-v- Pioneer Red @ MRS F2.4; 10am –
v- Gladstone Gold @ MRS F2.3. 
U9: 9.30am-v- Greytown @ Marist F2a. 
U11: BYE. 
U13:  10.30am –v- Marist Green @ Greytown. 
  
 
 

HOCKEY RESULTS: 
Pirinoa Strikers: Draw 1 all. 
Players of the day: Amanda & Jayden. 
HOCKEY DRAW: 
NO hockey during school holidays.  
Monday 1st August:  -v- Coasties @ 5pm THT 
(Turf)  Oranges:  Te Atawhai. 
 
 

ROOM 2 WEEKLY NEWS 
Wow, what a week we have had.  We went to 
the St Matt’s year 7-8 school production of Little 
Stars and it was ah-mazing!!!!  We went to the 
zoo and the trampoline park on Thursday and 
that was crazy fun, even though my Charley’s 
socks got eaten by the emu!!! She was most 
definitely NOT impressed and gave that emu a 
good telling off from the safety of the 
trampoline. 
It is a sad week for me as well though as it is 
my last week in Room 2 at Pirinoa School.  I 
have had such a great year and a half in Room 
2 and I am honestly going to miss these 
amazing students soooooooooooo 
much.  Thank you to everyone in the community 
who made me and my family feel so welcome, 
we have thoroughly enjoyed our time here.  I 
hope to see everyone around about in the 
future and might even pop in for some relieving 
if I am needed.  Cheers Siouxsie  
 

 

Room 1 
students and 
their wonderful 
alien hats!!!! 

NETBALL RESULTS: 
Stars: Loss 
Swans:  Win 
Steel:   Loss 
NETBALL DRAW:  Saturday 
All games at Kuranui. 
Steel –v-  St Pats  Clubs@ 9am Ct 4 
Stars –v- Fernridge Flames @ 10am Ct 5 
Swans BYE. 
 

STUDENT AWARDS  
PRINCIPAL’S AWARD:  URSULA WHITEMAN -  

Ursula you have impressed everyone with your 
awesome attitude towards learning, you give 
everything a go. Your Writing has been the 
biggest area of improvement and now you are 
writing independently which is amazing. Well 
done. 
 
ROOM 2:  LEAH HUME – For amazing algebra 
results. 
 
ROOM 1: ANGUS DENNES -  For being an 
amazing student at Pirinoa School. 
 



 

 
 

 


